
 

Year 1 

Weekly Learning 
 

Information about some of the things we will be learning in the Week Beginning 15th November 

P.S.H.E.    Personal Social Health Education 
We continue our topic on Be Yourself. 

 
 
 
 

Children will explore feelings which make them unhappy  
or cross and learn about the things they can safely do when  
they feel that way. We have to learn to 
manage our feelings to prevent hurting ourselves and  
others e.g. if you are cross and hit other people. 
Children will then think of ways we can help others if they are angry or cross. 
 
Children will add 3 things into a feelings wheel which makes them angry or cross and draw things which 
will help them feel better or manage their feelings. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

        

R.E.   
This week we are going to share some Bible stories 
about Jesus.  We will role play the stories and complete 
some art activities about the stories. 
 
We will listen to stories such as Jesus feeds the 5,000  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Jesus calms the storm  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Maths  - This week we are looking at addition fact 

families. 
 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Children will complete fact families for all numbers to 10. 
 
How many different fact families can you make for 7? 
 
 



English: 

In English this week we continue using the book called Dear Dinosaur by Chae Strathie 
to find out about how letters are different to story (or narrative) types of writing.   
 
We will look at our two dinosaur letters again to remind us of what features we need in 
our letter.  We will also sort a letter which has been mixed up and put it in the right 
order.  We have all chosen different dinosaurs to write to and we will tell our dinosaur 
why he is our favourite and use the word because to tell him why. 
 
We will be using capital letters, finger spaces, full stops, our phonics to sound out unfamiliar words and 
our neatest handwriting. 

 

Computing:  
 
We are learning to use the 
classroom computers and will 
practise control of the mouse 
to explore Mark Making and Pattern linked to our 
art work. 

Music:  We will continue singing and 

clapping repeated rhythm patterns, first in 
songs then using percussion instruments.  
 

 

 
We are beginning to practise our Christmas songs. 

 
 

Topic – Art 
We have been exploring Pattern and Texture 
linked to our topic.   
 

We are now going to add our 
patterns onto a clay tile and 
paint them.  We will follow the 
design we used on the 
playdough tiles. 

 

P.E. 
Please come to school in 
P.E. Clothes on P.E. days 
which are Tuesdays and 
Thursdays.  Please note 
change of day for this half-
term. 
 
We continue our work on travelling and 
control of equipment in our second lesson 
each week. 


